
 

Hello Parents, Grandparents, Family and Friends, 

Introducing the first FOSS Easter Egg Hunt 
 

 
Between the 16th and 26th March there will be 11 coloured eggs hidden 
around the village.  
 
Find the eggs, unscramble the letters to make the Easter themed word and 
return your entry form to school for a chance to win one of the 3 Easter prizes. 
 
An entry form will be sent home with your child today. If you need more forms, 
please go to the office as there will be a few extras available for siblings and 
friends to take part if they like.  
 
Entry is £1. All forms to be returned in an envelope marked Easter Egg Hunt, in 
the drop box, with cash payment of £1.  These must be returned by 26th 
March as the draw will take place on the last day of term (Thursday 28th 
March) and prizes given before the Easter holiday. 
 
 

Have fun and please remember all eggs will be visible from the 
pavement, so please do not enter anyone’s gardens or driveways. 
 

 

 

 

 Join us on Facebook - Friends of Stratford-sub-Castle Primary School Page (FOSS)  
Contact us via email on friendsofstratfordschool@gmail.com 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1658818871044002/posts/2790790771180134
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1658818871044002/posts/2790790771180134
mailto:friendsofstratfordschool@gmail.com


 


